
  
 

DA2018/1816 Page 1 of 1 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Natural Environment Referral Response - FloodReasons for referralThis application seeks consent for the following: 
� All Development Applications on land below the 1 in100 year flood level;
� All Development Applications located on land below the Probable Maximum Flood levels.And as such, Council's Natural Environment Unit officers are required to consider the likely impacts on drainage regimes.Officer commentsThe proposed works are located outside the adopted Flood Planning Area extent.  No flood relateddevelopment controls applied. Referral Body RecommendationRecommended for approvalRecommended Natural Environment Conditions:Nil. Application Number: DA2018/1816To: Ashley WarnestLand to be developed (Address): Lot 12 DP 1014199 , 102 Wakehurst Parkway ELANORA HEIGHTS NSW 2101


